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5 July 2005 
 

Mr Vincent FONG 
General Manager 
Route 3 (CPS) Company Limited 
Rooms 4129-33 
41/F, Sun Hung Kai Centre 
30 Harbour Road 
Wanchai 
Hong Kong 
 
Dear Mr FONG, 
 
 

Subcommittee to Study 
Tate’s Cairn Tunnel Ordinance (Replacement of Schedule) Notice 2005 and 

Tai Lam Tunnel and Yuen Long Approach Road Ordinance 
(Replacement of Schedule 1) Notice 2005 

 
 

 Thank you for your letter of 4 July 2005 to the Subcommittee explaining, 
among other things, your company’s financial position for the past years. 
 
 While your letter will be circulated to members of the Subcommittee for 
their consideration, I would like to seek your advice on whether you would agree 
to have the financial information made public, and members making reference to 
such information at future meetings.  If your answer is in the negative, I should 
be grateful if you could provide the reasons for the objection. 
 
 Your reply by 7 July 2005 would be very much appreciated. 
 
 With best regards, 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

original signed 
 

(Paul WOO) 
for Clerk to Subcommittee 

 
c.c. Hon LAU Kong-wah, JP (Chairman) 


